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DECEMBER! 
With only a few weeks in December, the students made the most of their
time! They had a few choice boards, they shot force perspective, they went
on shoots outside the building and 3 were featured in the Newspaper! 



Forced perspective is a technique that employs optical illusion to
make an object appear farther away, closer, larger or smaller than it
actually is. It manipulates human visual perception through the use of
scaled objects and the correlation between them and the vantage
point of the spectator or camera.
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Jordi.Koalitic is a creative photography
project born from the creative mind of the
brothers Jordi and Arnau Puig, two
content creators who have created their
own style and way of understanding
photography reaching millions of people
around the world.



College Board is hosting virtual
events for high school students
to connect directly with college
admissions representatives and

take action on the most
important steps for college.

Big Future Days

https://pages.collegeboard.org/big-future-days
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1st-year students will be starting
their internship this semester!
They have been tasked with finding
a place they would like to work with.
Placement works BEST if the student 
finds the place they want to work.

Monday and Thursday are dedicated to NWACC
Tuesday, Wednesday, and Fridays are INTERNSHIPS!

At this time students are allowed to work at an
internship as long as they follow COVID protocols:
Social Distancing, Masks, 6' distance. Some intern
opportunities are also available for students to work
out of the Ignite building.
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Internships for 2nd Year Students

2nd-year Digital Design and Photography students are working on an
internship for 3-4 days a week and are in class the other days completing
their NWACC Graphics 1 class.  

Internships are always hard to come by so if are in need of an intern to help
you complete the "10th thing on your creative to-do list" let me know! 

We are always interested in working with local businesses, nonprofits and
volunteer organizations. 

Contact

Sarah Butcher
sButcher@bentonvillek12.org

Phone: 479.360.7487

Current Partners:

Walmart
Vendo
BHS Athletics
Women of Oz
Visit Bentonville
Rogers Public Schools
Campbell Creative
Best Friends Animal Shelter
BHS and West Yearbook
Arkie Apparel

Able Process
Fulbright Jr

Grife Farms
eLan Creative

JazzyD Kitchen
McGowan Built

Brightwater
Soapbox Influencer
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